
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
28 April 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 

As part of the celebrations leading up to the King’s coronation we want to put together a 
commemorative display book with artwork, poetry, letters of goodwill, prayers and 
messages of congratulations from our young people and their families which we will then 
send to the Palace on behalf of our school community.  
 

Over the coming week students will be spending time in Spiritual Refection time learning 
about the coronation and its significance in British history as well as this project. Additionally, 
Friday 5 May will be a non-uniform day in support of The Princes Trust, a charity set up to 
help young people, which we already benefit from in school.  We would ask for a donation 
of £1 which will be available to pay through Parentpay from Wednesday 3 May.  
 

If you, your child or your family would like to contribute to the book then please send through 
no more than one A4 item.  Any images sent through need to be high quality to ensure they 
can be readily scanned for publication. In the unlikely event that we receive a volume of 
entries beyond the capacity of the printing firm to reproduce, we will then make a selection 
from the range of submissions.  Submissions should be sent in by Friday 12 May and can 
either be dropped into reception by students or parents or can be emailed in to 
coronation@brockington.embracemat.org.  
 
Thank you for your support with this exciting project. 
 
 

 
 

Sadie Batstone 
Principal 
 


